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School Musical DVD Order 

Form 

Friday, August 26, 2016 

  
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
We are all very proud of the students’ achievements and outstanding performances during the lead up to our Pirates 

of the Curry Bean Musical Showcase. A special thank you once again to parents/caregivers for your support when 

preparing costumes, transporting students and for those who have purchased tickets to come to school and join the 

audience while our children showcase their talents. 

A DVD is going to be made for each of the two evening performances. One will not be made for the Tuesday Matinee 

show. Students without photo permission should consider not attending the night performances as the DVD will be 

purchased by others and sections of the film will be put on our web site. Photos/filming will NOT BE PERMITTED on 

during the Tuesday show. 

A commemorative DVD case containing two discs (one of each night performance) will be available at a cost of $10. If 

you would like to order a copy, please complete the attached note and return it to your child’s classroom teacher with 

the appropriate money by Wednesday, September 21. Cash payments will be taken only and payments will not be 

taken via our School Stream or Web Site facilities. We apologise for any inconvenience. 

Thank you to our P&C President, Mr Ross Mannell, for offering to film the events and making the DVDs. 

Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
 

Pirates of the Curry Bean Musical Showcase - DVD Order Form 
Due by Wednesday, September 21 

CHILD’S NAME: _____________________________________              CLASS: _____________ 

I would like to purchase … 

_________ copies of the DVD @ $10 per copy. 

I have enclosed $ ____________ for the DVD/s.      

Signed: _________________________________  Date: _______________ 

 


